
ST FRANCIS OF ASSISI  

UPDATE 

  
Term 3 

Week 4  

11th August 2017 

 15/8     Mass for Feast of the Assumption 
 15/8     Blacktown Zone Athletics 
 23/8     Book Parade & Grandparents Day 
 28/8     Staff Development Day 

DATES COMING UP 

THE FEAST OF ST MARY MACKILLOP OF THE CROSS 

On Tuesday 8th August, it was the Feast of St Mary MacKillop of the Cross. St Mary MacKillop was born in       
Fitzroy, Melbourne on 15 January 1842 and died in Sydney on 8 August 1901. The years between these dates 
tell a remarkable story of an amazing woman. 

Mary MacKillop is especially important, as she is Australia’s first saint. We often think of saints as being people 
who lived long ago and lived devout lives of meditation and prayer. The communion 
of saints, however, is full of many different people who lived lives devoted to God in 
many different ways. St Mary shows us that in our modern age, through our work 
and commitment to God, we too can aspire to a saintly life. In intercession, there 
may be no other saint who understands us as St Mary does and who we can turn to. 
St Mary MacKillop walked the streets and roads that we do today. She worked and 
cared for our ancestors. 

Mary MacKillop was an Australian woman who devoted her life to caring for the 
poor and defending the rights of all people. Her tireless dedication and trust in God 
are an inspiration, not just to all Australians, but also to many people throughout the 
world. St Mary’s example was followed by other women and her good work is       
carried on today by the Sisters of St Joseph.  

Would you like to know more about Oral Language development?  

All parents and carers are invited to join us for an information session on this important topic. Oral language 
development is the foundation of all learning and is the major focus of our school learning goal this year at St 
Francis.  

When: Tuesday 15th August 2017, 7pm in the School Library 

We look forward to working with you on this night 

Miss Karen Rutkowski 

Lead Literacy Teacher 

PARENT INFORMATION NIGHT - TUESDAY 15TH AUGUST 

Our staff will be involved in a Staff Development Day on Monday 28th August 2017 (Monday Week 7 Term 3). 

This is a Pupil Free Day. There should be no students at school on this day. 

COSHC will be available on the 28th August 2017 here in the school hall. If you require this please               

contact Tanya on 0438 2108 543. 

PUPIL FREE DAY 



SOCIAL SKILL - BEING A GOOD COMMUNICATOR 

Being fair is about the way we treat other people. The old saying of ‘Treat other people, the way you would like 
to be treated,’ is certainly true - especially at our school St Francis of Assisi. People who are fair, believe in      
justice and a fair go for all. Fair people don’t judge others on their race, religion, gender, disability, appearance, 
the clothes they wear or how much money they have. Fair people realise that rules are made to keep everyone 
safe. They know that together we can accomplish great things, if everyone is given a fair go in our school      
community. Never look down on anyone else unless you are helping them up. 

Family Discussion Questions: 

What are your responsibilities in the family? 

Have you ever felt discriminated against? 

Is the world we live in a fair place? 

3A Adriane Atienza 

3B Tiarna Smith 

4B Theresa Mani 

4C Jok Koul 

5B Aaron Taylor 

5O Tisya Nayak 

6D Kaylen Schirmer 

6S Nicholas Velasco 

          RESPECT AWARDS 

KR Gabriel Fuentes 

KS Joshua Adan 

KV Sierra Farag 

1B Armaan Mahal 

1R Savannah Petrovski 

2C Riley Vella 

2F Elisha Gupta 

Could you please ensure the school has the most up to date paperwork on your child’s Visa Status i.e. if status 

has changed, your child is now an Australian Citizen or a passport has expired and a new one has been reissued. 

VISA STATUS 

ATTENDANCE & FRANCIS BEAR 

The St Francis of Assisi Primary School attendance this week was 78.6 %. Don’t forget the CEDP expected 

attendance is 90 to 95%. 

Congratulations to 5B who were the home to Francis Bear this week for great attendance in Week 3. Keep a 

look out next week to see which class will win Francis Bear for the best attendance during Week 4. 

On Thursday 24th August at 7pm in our school library. This meeting for parents, is our initial welcome to          

St Francis of Assisi School. At the meeting you will meet the current kindergarten teachers who will present a 

series of short presentations which aim to inform you of strategies/ideas to help prepare your child for school. 

With only a number of months before they start, we hope you take up the suggestions so your child will quickly 

adapt to the more structured school routines and higher expectations they will experience in January. We look 

forward to seeing you there. 

KINDERGARTEN 2018 - PARENT INFORMATION SESSION 



 











 


